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Memorial Day 
Trash  Collection

Information provided via Bates Trucking and Trash Removal



There will be no services occurring on Monday, May 29th, 2023
(Memorial Day) – Trash collection will resume Thursday, June 1st,

& Yard waste collection will resume Monday, June 5th
 

Bulk Collection will be suspended the week of Memorial Day…We
will resume bulk collection on Wednesday, June, 7th.






Please visit our website
for more details...


